
 

 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Over the past several months the housing offices and Department of Defense have been working tirelessly on the 

Tenant Bill of Rights.  Attached to this letter, you will find a status update from the Department of Defenses’ Chief 

Housing Officer Hon. Jordan Gillis along with the Tenant Bill of Rights.  

In addition to the attached, you can also find more information through the below link: 

https://www.defense.gov/Explore/News/Article/Article/2204383/dod-chief-housing-officer-issues-memo-to-privatized-

housing-tenants/ 

We find it very important to share these Rights and updates as we fully support them.  It is our goal for you to be proud 

to call United Communities home.  As always if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us. 

 

Respectfully, 

United Communities       
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